
YARRANGOBILLY CAVES HOUSE
Andy Spate

As can be seen from the accompanying clip from the 
Snowy Times (summer 2012-2013 edition - free 
tourism-oriented newspaper circulating across the 
Kosciuszko region) the two-story section of Caves House 
will re-open in the New Year. This is fantastic news. 

George Bradford, supported by Mick Pettitt and others, 
has done a fantastic job of getting the renovated, 
refurnished single-story section opened a few years 
back. This, in turn, was achievable following the great 
efforts of Jo Vincent (née Ingarfield) in getting fire 
protection and water upgrades as well as the 
ecologically-friendly sewage treatment plant. George has 
had a whole series of ‘wins’ in attracting funding and 
has had some wonderful ‘green’ ideas many of which he 
has put into practice. 

Occupancy rates in the single-story have been 
amazingly high and it is booked out on weekends and 
holidays months in advance. Hopefully, George will tell 
us all about what he has achieved in a future issue of 
the Journal and at Waitomo.
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Left. Yarrangobilly Caves House from the Bluff Lookout 
following the near catastrophic February 2003 

bushfires. Photo: Lorraine Cairns.
Above. Clipping from the Snowy Times.

Below. Advertisement for Yarrangobilly Caves.


